Dear 7th Grade Parents,									12/14/15

During the week of December 14, we will be watching Charles Dickens’ A Christmas Carol (1984). This is the movie version of the drama that we just completed in class.  The movie is rated PG. We have discussed various topics and themes of the drama as we have read, so the content will be familiar to the students.

Although I feel the movie is an excellent tool to use as an extension of the play, I respect your right to monitor what your child watches.

Please sign and return this form tomorrow.  If you would rather your child not watch this with the class, an alternate assignment will be provided in another classroom.

Thank you,
Tolly Garrison 
[bookmark: _GoBack]tgarrison@langstoncharter.org


My son/daughter, _____________________________________, has permission to watch the movie, A Christmas Carol, with the class.

______________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature 



My son/daughter, _____________________________________, does not have permission to watch the movie, A Christmas Carol, with the class.

______________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature 

